
ATTENTION ALL PANTHERS! 

 

 We have exciting news! Friday night, May 16th, the night before the reunion 

dinner, we have planned a concert/party for our reunion attendees! 

The celebration will be held at the old Ridglea Theater on Camp Bowie. That old 

theater is now an event venue. Inside, in the Ridglea Room we have our very own 

Paschal band Charlie B (Bassham) and the Purple Panthers. Several of the band 

members are PHS grads from different classes. Charlie and his band will play the 

oldies from our era. YOU DONT WANT TO MISS THIS!! 

The band will play about 3 different sets with lengthy breaks in between for 

everyone to visit with your friends. The party will be from 7 to 10pm. No food is 

served and your only cost is your drinks. 

Non alcoholic beverages are available. 

This is not a dance, but rather a reunion concert/party for our classmates and their 

spouses. Several of you have inquired about an activity on Friday. We have 

emailed the details of this event to you, so please respond as we need a headcount. 

Also, don’t forget the reunion dinner the next night, Saturday, at Fred’s Texas Cafe. 

That event is from 5 to 9pm. Respond to paschal65@yahoo.com and let us know 

your attendance plans for both events. It will be a fun weekend! 
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